
            

 

          

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 U.S. Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Penn State Health St. Joseph Family Birthing Center Renovation in 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Penn State Health St. Joseph 

Medical Center located at 2500 Bernville Rd, Reading, PA 19605.  

The funding would be used for the renovation of Penn State Health St. Joseph Breidegam Family 

Birthing Center. The Breidegam Family Birthing Center is a unique facility that welcomes 

approximately 600 new lives into the world annually, providing vital maternal child health care 

for our community. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 

this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Meuser 

Member of Congress  
 

 

  


